
 
 

 

 

20th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Year 12-13 students,  

 

Film-screening of ‘The Mauritanian’ alongside a Q&A on Tuesday 25th April 

 

We would like to invite you to a film-screening of ‘The Mauritanian’ alongside a Q&A with leading activist 

figures. The film tells the story of Mohamedou Ould Slahi and his incarceration at Guantanamo Bay and 

the process of gaining his freedom. Figures in attendance will include Steve Wood (Former Guantanamo 

Guard) Andy Worthington (Historian, investigative journalist, campaigner and film director) and 

Mohamedou Ould Slahi (Author and former Guantanamo Bay detainee – hopefully to attend in person, if 

not then live on Zoom) on Tuesday 25th April 2023.  

 

Timings for the event are as follows: 

 

17:30 – doors open 

17:45 – Introduction 

18:00 – Screening begins 

20:10 – break 

20:30 – Q&A begins 

21:30 – finish (approx.) 

 

This event is now live on Little Box Office - £5 for students and £10 for adults. Please note the event is 

limited to 200 tickets sold on a first come first served basis with no allocated seating (sit where you want). 

 

This is a fantastic chance for the students of RGS to gain a deeper-understanding of Human Rights issues 

and the wider-political/legal process. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Luke Sarsons 

Teacher of History and Politics 

Head of Balmoral House 
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